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	PRESS RELEASE


Warning: Fashion Scooter is not safe!

(Prague, September 7, 2012) When monitoring the Czech market with toys, the inspectors of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority took several types of scooters to laboratory assessment because their visual assessment suggested that the scooters may not be completely safe. The professional assessment confirmed this suspicion in the scooter named Fashion Scooter. This product failed the dynamic toughness test. As a result, a small user could easily fall and get injured. Selling of this product was banned, but some sellers still may sell it. 
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority found that a product which poses a risk especially to children is offered in the inner market. We speak about this product: 
Scooter “Fashion Scooter”
Country of origin: Made in China
Importer: Not stated
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Dangers
Within the test of dynamic toughness, the joint of the fork and the tube of the driving system broke and sharp edges and tops appeared. The front wheel was damaged as well. Within this test, the handles bended where they are connected to the metal tube of the driving system (see the following pictures). 
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With regard to the fact that this scooter has no marking stating that it is intended for kids below 20 kg of weight, it must be equipped with a breaking mechanism. But it is not. 
The scooter’s handles endings’ average range from 24.9 to 32.2 mm and 36.2 mm which fails the requirements of the appropriate technical standard stipulating the minimal average of 40 mm. 
With regard to the detected deficiencies, it is more than probable that a child can get injured when using the product in a common and predictable way. 
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority banned selling of the scooter “Fashion Scooter” and the distributor subsequently took action and withdrew the product from the market. 
Further information can be found on the website of the CTIA www.coi.cz or at the communication department of the CTIA. 
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